
Parliamentarian DUNNA Position 

Since 2023, I was appointed and currently serve as the Parliamentarian for  

Dillard University National Alumnae Association (DUNNA). In my role, I am 

knowledgeable in parliamentary procedures, which are drawn from resources like 

Robert's Rules of Order. I have also assisted with drafting, revising, or editing 

constitutions, bylaws, and standing rules. Becoming a parliamentarian allows me to 

contribute to the democratic process in DUNNA by ensuring meetings are conducted 

efficiently manner by adhering to Robert’s Rules of Order for a smoother and 

professional environment for all parties to operate. Furthermore, I am committed to 

serving by attending many of the virtual or in-person meetings. Additionally, I am an 

active member of the Dillard University Metropolitan Detroit Alumnae Chapter where I 

serve as secretary. In this role, I take and maintain accurate minutes of board meetings. 

During DUNNA meetings, I have stepped in a report from the Dillard University 

Metropolitan Detroit Alumnae Chapter. I look forward to serving as the Parliamentarian 

for DUNNA for the next two years. 

 

 


